
 

Newsletter #13 

 

June 17, 2020 

Good Afternoon Northridge families, 

Here are a few items to keep you informed about what is happing at Northridge. 

School Start-up  

We have more questions than answers. I wish I could tell you what school will look like in September 
but we just don’t have enough information. As we come closer to September start-up, there will be 
more news from the District and the Province. I will make one prediction to say that it is highly unlikely 
that this coming September will look like our last September. 

Class Placements  

Our Northridge Team has been working very hard together over the past few weeks to find best 
learning placements for all our Northridge students. During this complex process each teacher places 
their current students in collaboration with all same grade teachers. Please trust that we have your 
child’s best interest at heart. We ask that as parents you help prepare your child for success in 
September by reinforcing your belief in their capabilities.    

Loaned Technology  

If you have borrowed an iPad or Chromebook from the school please return it in the next few days. All 
items will need to be returned by Tuesday, June 23rd.  

Report Cards 

Report cards will be issued the week of June 22nd. Students attending on Monday and Tuesday will 
receive their reports on Tuesday afternoon. Students attending on Wednesday and Thursday will 
receive reports on Wednesday afternoon. Students not attending school can pick up their report cards 
at the office window by the front door starting Tuesday, June 23rd.  

School Supplies 

Please see the attached letter and information about school supplies. By using this convenient school 
supply service you can save time as the supplies are delivered to the school ready for your child in 
September.  
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June 17, 2020 
 

School Supplies Order Forms for 2020/2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian; 

The PAC has organized the bulk purchase of student school supplies through Monk Office 
Supplies.  Attached is the school supplies list for the upcoming school year. Deadline to 

order to have supplies sent to the school is July 19. 
 
If you choose to order your child’s school supplies with the PAC you can only do so online.  
The instructions are below and it is easy and straight forward this year.   
 
School supplies will arrive at the school pre-packaged and will be distributed to students in 
their classes during the first week of school in September.   
If you have any questions, require alternate payment arrangements, or need additional 
information please contact Linsay Kellow at l.szteina@gmail.com. 

 
Online Instructions 

 
SHOP EARLY TO FUNDRAISE 

To make your life easier, your PAC has pre-built kits containing all required items 
on your child’s supply lists.  No need to stress about finding specific items: if it’s on 
the list, it’s in the kit! 

3 STEP ORDERING 

1. Visit bts.monk.ca and enter your PAC Code: 3C1286 on the SHOP page 

2. Add your child’s kit (and optional items, if desired) to your cart 

3. During checkout, pay with Visa or MasterCard and choose free school delivery 
(scheduled by your school for September), free in-store pickup, or home 
delivery  
 

We’re excited for the year ahead at Northridge Elementary! 

Thank you for shopping online with Monk Office for your back to school and office 
needs! 
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